
 

 

 
         
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2021-AA-026 

17 May 2021 

 
 
We are currently experiencing problems with PLDT Direct Line Number 
8404-1758 assigned to the Public Assistance and Mediation Division 
(PAMD) and requested technical support from PLDT. 
 
The public is advised to contact the PAMD through the following numbers: 
 
 

 (02) 8523-8461 local 103 or 127 
 (0917) 116-0007 (Globe) 
 (0999) 993-0637 (Smart) 

 
The PAMD may also be reached through email at 
publicassistance@insurance.gov.ph.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience caused. Rest assured that we are 
working closely with PLDT to restore said line.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 

REVELYN R. MOJICA 
       IC Division Manager 
       Administrative Division 
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